[Insert your name and address details here]
[Date]

Comprehensive Spending Review: Investing in nature-friendly farming

Dear [insert your MP’s name here],
I am a farmer in your constituency and farm in [insert details of your farm here].
As the Spending Review approaches, I am writing to emphasise the importance of public investment in farming, specifically the transition to nature-friendly farming - working with nature to produce healthy food and restore our farmed landscapes. 
The abrupt closure of the Sustainable Farming Incentive (SFI) scheme in March, on top of very limited access to the Countryside Stewardship scheme, has left many farmers in a difficult position. [Insert your own experience or how it has affected farmers you know.] 
This uncertainty only adds to the challenges we face. There’s no denying we’re facing tough economic times, but any cuts to the farming budget would undermine a farming transition that is vital for long-term food production, economic resilience in farming and environmental resilience in the face of a changing climate. 

As a farmer, I want the Government to take urgent steps to set a clear and compelling vision for the future of farming, and to rebuild trust. The Budget is an important moment and I want to see:

· A Defra budget that is protected from cuts and guaranteed for the rest of the Parliamentary term.
· Improvements to, and better investment in, Environmental Land Management schemes, specifically:
· Significantly improved investment in, and availability of Countryside Stewardship and Landscape Recovery schemes. These schemes provide essential financial support for farmers and are key to meeting the Government’s nature and climate targets. It is particularly important that farmers at the end of a scheme agreement are offered a suitable alternative to protect the environmental improvements made through ELM. Currently, these gains are at high risk as many farmers have no scheme to turn to.
· A significantly improved SFI scheme open to all farmers as soon as possible.  
· More support for peer-to-peer learning and knowledge exchange between farmers

I would welcome your support in championing these issues in Parliament and specifically I would like you to write to Rachel Reeves to reiterate the importance of investing in a farming transition, ahead of the Spending Review in June.

I am including a suggested letter for your use. You can download it here. 

I look forward to hearing back from you.

Yours sincerely
[Insert your name here]
